
IN-PERSON GATHERING PROCEDURES 

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM US 
We will provide a safe environment for all of our attendees while following the suggested 
government and CDC guidelines: 

• We will implement CDC recommended cleaning standards, all high-volume areas will 
be thoroughly sanitized between services. 

• We will provide hand-sanitizing stations for your safety and convenience. 
• We will follow recommended distancing guidelines including reduced seating 

capacities. 
• We will ensure entrance/exit doors are propped open. 
• We will NOT offer food, beverages, or access to water fountains. 
• We will remove all Bibles, paper, and pens from our Worship Center. 
• We (staff and volunteers) will wear masks while serving. 
• We will temperature check team members and staff before serving. 

WHAT WE ASK OF YOU 

SIGN UP. 
Our facility capacity has been reduced to ensure proper social distancing. Your registration is 
required to help us ensure we are adequately prepared for each guest that plans to attend. 

ARRIVE TOGETHER. 
Our Ushers will seat your group of up to 6 people in the Worship Center. When you arrive on 
Sunday, please ensure the entire group is present before entering the building to be seated. 

MAKE THE BEST CHOICE FOR YOU. 
We highly recommend wearing a mask for the protection of everyone else that attends. 
However, we allow the freedom for you to decide what is right for you and your family. We will 
have masks available if you do not bring one with you. 

HONOR THOSE WHO MAY HAVE HEALTH CONCERNS. 
Please maintain a distance of six feet between yourself and other guests. Wash your hands and 
use hand sanitizer often. 

STAY HOME IF YOU ARE NOT WELL. 
Please worship with us online if you have been experiencing symptoms of a cough, runny nose, 
shortness of breath, fever, or if you have had in-person contact with someone diagnosed with 
COVID-19, or believe you are in a high-risk category.


